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3rd October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
RE:  Children in Need - Friday 17th November 2023 
 
On Friday 17th November, we will be holding a ‘non-uniform’ day to raise funds for Children In 
Need. Children will be encouraged to wear something spotty. We are asking for a donation of 
£1, per child, to support with this.   
 
All donations are greatly appreciated and will go directly to Children In Need who support lots 
of causes around the UK. Thank you for all your continued support. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Brooke Primary Academy  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


